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	In this issue:

· Wilshire Bus Rapid Transit Project Update


	Wilshire Bus Rapid Transit Project Update
Earlier today, a reporter from La Opinión requested a response to claims made by the Bus Riders Union that the opening of the Wilshire Bus Rapid Transit project has been postponed until 2013.  Metro staff explained that just last month the Board authorized $2.6 million toward the implementation of the project in segments.  In fact, Metro is currently focused on opening a 1.5-mile section of the exclusive bus lane between Beverly Hills and the Fairfax District.  A story is expected to run in tomorrow’s paper.
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